
 

ICCSPCIT-2016 –CONFERENCE  

The International conference on communications, signal 

processing and Information Technology (ICCSPCIT-2016) was held 

on 16
th

 -17
th

 December, 2016 at Malla Reddy College of Engineering 

and Technology. This conference brought together an interdisciplinary 

group of professionals working in the various fields of communications 

and computers. The tone of the main conference was set during the 

opening remarks by Dr.CG Balaji, Distinguished scientist, DRDL 

(DRDO), and Dr. Hushairi Zen, who presented the keynote topic on 

“Handovers in wireless networks”. The honorable chairman of 

MallaReddy Group of Institutions, Sr.Ch.Malla Reddy released the 

conference proceedings. Our Beloved Principal, Dr.VSK Reddy gave a 

brief report about the conference. Our HOD, Dr.D Sujatha gave report 

on the conference papers received and reviewed in the department of 

CSE. 

The objective of the conference is to create an interface between 

research scholars so that the gaps in knowledge and understanding could 

make policies implementable and sustainable. One noteworthy feature of 

the conference is the issue of conference proceedings in the form of a 

college attested smart card with pen drive. 

From the Department of Computer Science and Information 

Technology, we received very good response from within and outside 



India. We received totally 63 papers and based on the review committee 

suggestions, we have finalized 28 papers for presentation. 

On the First day of conference, The Session was chaired by 

Dr.RAVI PRASAD, Professor ,MLRITM, Hyderabad. On the Second 

day of conference, Dr.MADHUBALA, Professor and Dean, IARE, 

Hyderabad. 

Mr.Vazralu, Associate Professor, coordinated, the conduction of 

the technical sessions and the technical committee comprised of the 

professors from the Department Dr.G Sharada, Dr. D Murali and Dr.S. 

Shanthi. 

 The conference provided a good platform for the research 

scholars to interact and share their knowledge with the fellow 

community. The student community was benefitted by receiving inputs 

about the prospective research problems. 

 



 

 

 



 

 

 



 

 

 



 

 

  



 

 

  



 

 

 

 


